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Spring Term

Upcoming events

9 May: Coronation Celebration- 
uniform donation

25 May: PTA meeting 

Term 6 (date TBC): Health and 
Beauty Evening

Who are the PTA?
The Parent and Teacher Association (PTA) was formed this 
year with the vision of creating a community between staff 
and parents. The group meets once a term and the AGM was 
held on Wednesday 8 February where we elected parent 
members Stacey Larkin as Chair and Nataliya Borouskaya as 
Treasurer. Ms Whyte was nominated to be clerk. The group 
will be fundraising through in school events, and funds raised 
will be going towards an indoors fitness suite, which will 
benefit all children across the secondary. All parents are 
welcome to join meetings and events, any support from the 
community is very gratefully received. 

Upcoming Activities
This term we are going to be raising funds for the PTA by holding tuck shops in the year areas for break. 

Local businesses very kindly donated a lot of these items to us which means any money that we make from 

sales goes directly to the PTA funds. 

We are also holding a fundraising event on Tuesday 9 May in honour of the Coronation of King Charles III. 

Pupils will be able to wear a red, white or blue jumper or accessory in honour of the historical event.

Please look out for news of our Health and Beauty evening for Term 6. 

Disco events
We have been pleased to be able to hold two 
discos so far for our Year 7 and Year 8 pupils, 
On Thursday 9 January, over 100 Year 7 pupils 
attended our first disco, and on Friday 31 
March, around 50 pupils attended the Year 8 
disco. Pupils were able to request songs and 
buy refreshments and had a great evening. We 
were able to raise…as a result towards our 
project. 

W/C 9  May: Tuck Shop 


